

ST. MARIA GORETTI GIRLS

GRAMMAR SCHOOL (SNR)
P.O. Box 386, Benin City, Edo State.

St.marlagorettiseniorschool@yahoo.com

Date: 15/01/2025

Ref:

The Honourable Anamero Dekeri Member Representing Etsako Federal Constituency, Abuja.

Dear Honourable Dekeri,

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

We, the management, staff, and students of St Maria Goretti Girls'Grammar School, express our heartfelt gratitude to the Anamero Foundation for your generous donation of ₹513,000.00, covering the WAEC enrollment fees for 19 students.

Your kindness has brought immense relief and joy to the beneficiaries and their families. Your investment in the education of our girls is a testament to your commitment to empowering future leaders.

We are deeply grateful for this generosity and support, and we acknowledge your dedication to the welfare and education of our students.

Thank you for your philanthropy and for being a beacon of hope in our generation.

Please accept our sincerest appreciation.